Governing Body Member Change Notification Form
Submit this form and all supporting documents to charter.schools@ped.nm.gov

The Charter Contract was entered into by and between the New Mexico Public Education
Commission (PEC) and Aldo Leopold Charter School, hereafter ""the school,” effective on
6/12/2020.

Current Governing Body Members and Positions: Alexandra Tegar, GC Chair; Harry
Browne, Secretary; Sebastiano Marino, Alex Mac Kenzie, Aimee Parra

Governing Body Member(s) Resigning or Removed: Jon Walker, resigned from Council.
New Governing Body Member(s) and Position(s): C lick or tap here to enter text.

Contact information for New Governing Body Member(s) (phone, email): C'lick or tap hers

t Aambar tayt
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Is the school requesting an extension to fi ll a v;uancy L_J yes IZ{LHO
If so, provide date of vacaney: Click or tap here to enter text

Number of personnel changes (Head Administrator/Business Manager/Procurement
Officer, Governing Board Member), including this change, submitted to PEC in the last 12
months: 4

Effective Date: 2/8/2024

The school's notification is hereby submitted by:

Signature of School Representatlvm @Mt Date: 3 [’7 [ﬁ%’

Z
Signature of Governing Board (,hal:// Wl f%/;? f( Date: Z/{?' /Z "f

For PEC/CSD use only

PEC Meeting Date:

Agenda: [ Consent (typical) [J Regular (unusual circumstance)

The school’s notification was: [I Accepted [ Rejected (provide reason)
Electronic signature of CSD Director: Date:
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2/16/24, 2:46 PM Mail - Melissa Frost - Outlook

Resignation

Jon Walker <jwalker@aldocs.org>

Wed 2/7/2024 10:54 AM

To:GCMembers <GCMembers@aldocs.org>;Hannah Wecks <hwecks@aldocs.org>;Melissa Frost <mfrost@aldocs.org>
Dear Council,

With great regret | must resign from the Aldo Leopold Charter School Governing Council. | will no longer be able
to serve on the Audit, Finance, and Research Development committees. Serving ALCS has been a great honor,
and I am better for having worked with every one of you. Thank you!

Respectfully,

Jon Walker
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